
DEADWOOD NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH   

January, 2014 

 

No incidents were reported in December. 

To report incidents, call Maryanne (3099) or Marina (3497) 

DNW member meeting is Thursday, January 9, 7 p.m. at the Deadwood 

Community Center. 

Be Aware:  A small black car has been seen in the vicinity of Lake 

Creek Drive New Year's Day.  Two young women were seen by a 

neighbor who spoke with them.  They were looking for gas and had a 

wrench under the seat.  The Deadwood Market was closed.  They turned 

left on Highway 36. 
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